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August 17, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
Re: Docket No. 20170126-TP; Approval of Amendment to the Interconnection, 

Unbundling, Resale and Collocation Agreement between BellSouth 
Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Network 
Telephone, LLC f/k/a Network Telephone, LLC d/b/a Cavalier Telephone d/b/a 
PAETEC Business Services; The Other Phone Company, LLC f/k/a The Other 
Phone Company, LLC d/b/a Cavalier Telephone d/b/a PAETEC Business Services; 
and Talk America, LLC f/k/a Talk America Inc. d/b/a Cavalier Telephone d/b/a 
PAETEC Business Services (collectively “CLEC”) 

 
Ms. Stauffer: 
 
This Transmittal Letter is filed to correct the referenced Docket Number of the 
underlying agreement in the above-mentioned filing made on May 30, 2017. The 
underlying agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida 
d/b/a AT&T Southeast and CLEC was filed on May 11, 2007 in Docket Number 
20070311-TP. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience or confusion this may have caused. Please contact 
me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 

	
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 




